

Most Friday’s we will have a “Show What You Know” math fact test on the strategy for that week in order for us (and you) to see if your child has efficient and accurate recall of these facts.  The purpose for practicing these strategies is not for your child to memorize the answers, but instead to know the answer by developing efficient strategies to get an accurate answer.  

 
Some students have a basic understanding of the facts and require a concrete visual such as their fingers or counters.  Our goal is to move students’ knowledge along the continuum to a more efficient strategy such as using a number chart (number line or 100-chart), and eventually toward a quick recall of the answer.
                          

Basic Understanding
 Developing Understanding             Solid Understanding 
Using Fingers/Counters
     Using Number Charts
                   Quick Recall
In order to inform you about how your child is answering the questions on their math facts “Show What You Know”, we have included a check box.

If these boxes are checked it means:
Quick Recall; can quickly get the answers (goal for all students)
Good recall; may have used fingers/number chart/may have a few minor errors and/or needed more time  
Needs more practice; needed more time/used fingers or number                                      chart for many of the questions/more errors
